LAKE EUNICE TOWNSHIP

Crystal Myers, Clerk 18620 Sportsman Rd Audubon, MN 56511 218-439-3001 218-234-9266

Treasurer: Ruth Pung Chairman: Michael Reep Supervisors: Lloyd Kohler James Renslow

The Lake Eunice Township board held their monthly meeting at the town hall on October 14, 2008 at 7:05pm. All members were present. The minutes from September were approved as written by a motion from L Kohler, 2nd by J Renslow, and it carried. The treasurer's report was approved as written by a motion from L Kohler, 2nd by J Renslow and it carried.

Culvert was repaired/replaced on E Pearl Lk Rd and will be billed when all costs are received.

Larry Stockert, Bill Lipp, Jerome Enget and Ron & Jan Kreienkamp were present with a petition to pave Deroxe Rd. J Renslow made a motion to accept the petition, 2nd by L Kohler and it carried and those present were advised that the process of verifying names and getting estimates of cost as well as determining the financial impact to the residents and the township.

The joint maintenance agreement with Audubon has been received signed by the Audubon Twp. L Kohler made a motion to accept and sign the agreement, 2nd by J Renslow and it carried.

A letter will be sent to the disposal companies requesting they use all axles on our smaller roads to prevent damage.

A motion was made by L Kohler to adjourn at 8:28 pm, 2nd by J Renslow and it carried.

Minutes approved on November 10, 2008. Crystal Myers, Clerk